
ELECTION NEWS 

November 2, 2021 - Election Day 

New Rights for Michigan Voters -Register to vote through Election Day 

Register to vote in any manner other than in-person  through October 

18, 2021  

Register in-person with your Clerk -October 19, 2021- through 8:00 

p.m. November 2, 2021 with proof of residency (Office hours M-F 8:00 

a.m.-4:30 p.m.) 

Last Day Absentee ballots will be mailed:  Friday, October 29, 2021 

8am-5pm 

Voters may submit written request to spoil their absentee ballot and 

receive a new ballot by mail by Friday, October 29 – 5:00 p.m. 

Clerk's office will be open Saturday, October 30, 2021 7:00am-3:00pm 

for absentee voting 

By November 1– 10:00 a.m.- Voters who have returned their absentee 

ballot may submit written request in person to spoil their absentee 

ballot and receive a new ballot in the Clerk’s office   

By November 1 by 4:00 p.m. Voters may receive an absentee ballot in 

the Clerk’s office and must vote their ballot in the Clerk’s office.  Voters 

who have lost their absentee ballot or have yet received their ballot in 

the mail, may submit a written request in person to spoil their absent 

voter ballot and receive a new ballot in the Clerk’s office. 

Election Day Registration:  In person with your Clerk, not at a precinct.  

Voters who register on Election Day may obtain and vote an absent 

voter ballot in person in the Clerk’s office or vote in person in the 

proper precinct. 


